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Important Dates To all members of our school community

Welcome back and happy 2024!  I hope that you all had a
great break and that you are well rested and ready for

the mad dash to exams. 

 I would like to take a moment to thank everyone who
participated in the many fundraising and charity events

organized by our staff and students in December. I am
very proud that we, as a group, are able to give so much

back to our community and show so much support for
those in need.   Please know that your efforts do not go

unnoticed and that your compassion makes a huge
difference to a lot of people.

 January is always a very busy month that can be quite
stressful for students, parents and teachers.  Please

know that we have many supports in place to help deal
with this stress.  Guidance, the teen health center or the

office are just three of the many places that you can go if
you are feeling overwhelmed

 Before we know it, exams will be over and second
semester will be in full swing.  Please take a few minutes
to look forward at your second semester schedules and

make sure that you know what courses you are
registered for.  This can be done on Powerschool.  If you

have questions about possibly changing a course or
what courses you need to graduate, you should book an

appointment with someone in guidance as soon as
possible.

 I hope that you all have a great month!



Music Program Schedule
Monday Lunch - Concert Band

Monday After School - Musical Orchestra
Tuesday After School - Choir

Wednesday Lunch - Fine Arts Committee Meeting
Wednesday After School - Concert Band

Thursday Lunch - Musical Vocal Rehearsal
Thursday After School - Jazz Band

Friday Lunch - Choir
Friday After School - Beginner Band 



WEST PICTOU SCHOOLS CATERING SOCIETY
Three week rotating menu for January 2024.

All meals are $6.50 unless otherwise specified



Girls Hockey hosted their first home tournament and came
away as champions! Way to go girls! 





Boys Varsity Basketball took home two tournament
championship banners in December. They dominated the court
at the Maritime Invitational Tournament in Fredericton and the

Amherst High Christmas Classic championship in Amherst.
Congrats to our Varsity boys!








